
 

    
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
Дорогие родители, 
10 мая (среда) в 11:15 в наша школа примет участие в мини лондонском марафоне, 
который состоится в местном парке. 
 
 
This year the TCS Mini London Marathon in schools will take place from Monday 17 April to Friday 
12 May.   
 
‘But that’s not the only difference in 2023 – TCS are setting schools across the UK a special 
challenge: to achieve a Guinness World Records™ title. That’s right, schools can inspire their 
pupils to be active and every single child can be part of a real record attempt!’ 
 
To break the record, every pupil in all the registered schools will need to pledge to take part. 
Teachers will register the pupils’ pledges. 
 
We have decided on Wednesday 10th May at 11:15am to complete this challenge.  We will jog / 
walk one and a half circuits of Ravenscourt Park.  One small group will join Mr Hume to jog the 
mile, while the remainder will walk with their teachers.  It would be great if there was a team of 
parents who also want to jog/walk with us.  Please discuss this with PTA rep.  See map for 
proposed route. 
 
We would like as many parents to come and support us as much as possible on the day, and if 
you can volunteer as a steward please let your teacher know.  We need some stewards to help 
guide the children along the course. 
 
Children should wear sports clothing but can wear a fancy headdress / cap / cape as well.  We are 
asking children to bring a donation on the day of up to £5 which they can make towards a charity 
of their choice.  We will let you know what charities they can choose from asap. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Azbuka School Teachers 

 

 


